
Torridon Primary School Update 22.7.24 

Drop-in sessions and presentation 

Thanks to everyone who attended last week’s drop-in sessions and Friday’s presentation 

about the possible repurposing of the school. The slides from the presentation and 

financial projections are now available on the TKCC website via this link 

https://www.tkcc.scot/communitydevelopmentplan 

As discussed at the meeting there is still a lot of work to be done as we work towards 

acquiring the school buildings from Highland Council as a Community Asset Transfer. We 

will proceed with caution and be mindful of ‘red flags’ which may delay or stop the 

process entirely. 

The indications are that acquiring the former playpark site will be less costly, however we 

still must be sure to complete all due diligence checks as we go through this process. 

Highland Council have indicated that they may move to put the school and playpark site 

on the market for private sale before the end of the year but, as TDCA has put in a formal 

Expression of Interest, the community will have first refusal. 

We will keep you updated. 

Mat Webster  

on behalf of the TDCA Development Plan Sub Committee 

chair@lochtorridoncentre.co.uk 
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